
30/10/2023

Dear Parents,

The Greenhithe School Summer Festival is coming up on Friday December 8th.

This is a relaxed annual event run by the PTA, where the whole school

community comes together to celebrate the end of year. Many families bring a

blanket and a picnic tea to set up on the field. There will be entertainment,

stalls and food available from 3.10pm.

During the Summer Festival the children will perform. A bell will ring at 5.30pm

so the children will know they need to go to their class. They will then proceed

with their teacher to the performing area. Each Syndicate will present an item

and there will also be the whole school singing songs.

This is also a non uniform school day, your children are encouraged to wear

festive colours to school.

You will collect your child from the teacher on the field at the end of the

performance as it is easy for little ones to get lost in large crowds. If you

have any questions please see your classroom teacher. Thank you for your

support and have an amazing Summer Festival.

More information from the Greenhithe PTA will follow shortly.

Greenhithe Teachers



2023年10月30日

尊敬的家长朋友们，

Greenhithe学校夏季音乐节将于 12月 8日星期五举行。这是 PTA举办的一项轻松愉
快的年度活动，整个学校以及社区将齐聚一堂庆祝。许多家庭会带上毯子和野餐食物放
在草地上。从下午 3.10开始将有娱乐活动、摊位和食物。

活动当天，孩子们将进行表演。下午 5.30钟声将会响起，以便孩子们知道他们需要回到
各自的教室。然后他们将与老师一起前往表演区域。每个年级都会表演一个节目，并且
全校都会一同唱歌。

活动当天孩子不需要穿校服，我们鼓励您的孩子穿着有节日色彩的衣服上学。
表演结束后，您需要到老师那里接您的孩子，因为小孩子很容易在人群中迷路。如果您
有任何疑问，请咨询您的班主任老师。感谢您的支持，祝您度过一个精彩的夏季音乐
节。

Greenhithe PTA将会有具体的通知
Greenhithe学校老师


